
 

 

San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board 
October 10, 2019 
 
Presidio Trust  
Attn. Ms. Nina Larssen  
Remediation Program Manager  
103 Montgomery Street 
P.O. Box 29052  
San Francisco, CA 94129-0052 
Via email: nlarssen@presidiotrust.gov 

 

 
Subject: Water Board Review of Revised Supplemental Site Investigation Report  

Riley Avenue Site/Fuel Distribution System, Section BR11-1 
Presidio of San Francisco, San Francisco, California 

Dear Ms. Larssen: 
I reviewed the Presidio Trust’s Revised Supplemental Site Investigation Report (report), 
prepared by TRC Solutions, Inc. and dated August 2, 2019. The report characterizes soil and 
groundwater contamination resulting from the fuel oil release from Section BR11-1 of the former 
Fuel Distribution System at the subject Site. I concur with the report.  
 
I look forward to reviewing the Feasibility Study/Corrective Action Plan (FS/CAP), which was 
being prepared on August 2, 2019. The FS/CAP should present the preferred Corrective Action 
Plan for contamination at the Site only after completion of the Feasibility Study of alternatives, 
using standard industry practices. 
 
If you have a question, please contact me at (510) 622-2375 or jeff.white@waterboards.ca.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jeffrey D. White 
Water Resource Control Engineer 
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